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Chairman Thompson and members of the committee,

Thanks for taking time to read my thoughts to you on SB 365. My name is Lois Harder and | am a
voter in Harvey County. I’'m writing to encourage the committee to vote no on SB 365.

This bill is one of many that is eating away at our democracy. Voting should be encouraged by being
easy and accessible to every citizen. Removing the 3-day grace period for mail-in ballots does just
the opposite! | am a pastor in a rural area of Kansas where many of my parishioners live on roads
that are not maintained well. The USPS is sometimes delayed by weather and road conditions
beyond any of the residents’ control. Don’t make the voting process more stressful and difficult for
these folks.

Please vote NO on SB 365.

Thank you for your attention.



